
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
September 1, 2004

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling
Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

RE: Case 03-E-0765 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, Charges,
Rules and Regulations of Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation for Electric Service

Case 02-E-0198 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, Charges,
Rules and Regulations of Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation for Electric Service

Case 03-G-0766 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, Charges,
Rules and Regulations of Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation for Gas Service

Dear Secretary Brilling:

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Rochester Gas and Electric (“RG&E” or “the Company”)
are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the New York State Public Service
Commission (“PSC” or “Commission”).

PSC No. 18 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service Street Lighting (“PSC 18”)
Leaf No. 2, Revision 2
Leaf No. 24.1, Revision 1

Effective: October 1, 2004

This filing is a supplement to RG&E’s July 14, 2004 tariff filing made in compliance with the
Commission's Order Adopting Provisions of Joint Proposals With Conditions, issued and effective May
20, 2004 (the "Order") in the above-referenced proceedings.

Purpose of the Filing

The purpose of this filing is to set forth in PSC 18 a reference to RG&E’s tariff PSC No. 19 –
Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service, regarding the enrollment period rules and procedures to be
effective October 1, 2004, the commodity pricing options to be effective January 1, 2005, and the rules
and procedures for changing commodity pricing options during the commodity rate period.

Received: 9/2/2004



Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling
Page 2
September 1, 2004

Newspaper Publication

As also stated in RG&E’s July 14, 2004 tariff filing, RG&E requests that the requirement of
Section 66 (12)(b) of the Public Service Law and 16 NYCRR Section 720-8.1 as to newspaper
publication be waived.  All customers are being informed of the enrollment options through our outreach
efforts and will receive direct notice of the commodity option choices through dissemination of
enrollment kits and other communication vehicles as fully described in the Company’s Outreach and
Education Plan.

Any correspondence or questions regarding this filing should be addressed to me at (585) 771-
4692 or at the above address.

Very truly yours,

Mark O. Marini
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures

cc:  Active Parties
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